
CIRCULAR FOR PARENTS
Ref No- Cir/RBS/2016-17/No.66 Date-05/04/17
To: Parents (Class 1 to 10)
From: The Director
Subject: Circular related to school fees for the Academic Year 2017-2018

Dear Parents,

As you are aware, the Government of Gujarat has passed ‘The Gujarat Self Financed Schools
(Regulation of Fees) Bill, 2017’ recently. It is stated that the guidelines to implement the Bill and
further steps such as formation of fee regulation committee etc. shall now be initiated. The Bill also
lays down clear criteria to approve the fees of a school, provided it is not over charging to create
excess profiteering.

At Redbricks Education Foundation, we believe that the quality of education is one of the most
important investments any person makes for the next generation. It is an investment into the future
of the family and the country. The quality of education is first determined by the passion of the
entire team from top to below. However along with passion, resources are equally important to
make sure there are good quality teachers, infrastructure and facilities, academic and extra
curricular resources in order to give the best exposure and inputs to our children. Many aspects of
progressive education such as project based learning, field visits etc need significant resources for
effective implementation.

Our foundation has always charged a level of fees commensurate with the facilities, resources and
expenses of the institution. Our greatest asset is our team, which devotes itself with complete
passion and ownership into the mission of our school: to create great future citizens of India. Our
greatest reward is the satisfaction we feel of seeing our children grow up well, and the support of
our parents, grandparents and all stakeholders.

We are confident that we will continue to enjoy this support. In due time, we will work as directed
by the authorities to carry out the steps to get our fees approved. The Bill will still go through some
steps in the legislative process and as and when the process gets completed, we will inform all
parents of the final outcome and implications. Currently, you are requested to complete the payment
of fees for Academic Year 2017-18, if not already done so. Needless to say, we will comply with
the laws laid down by the government. Till that time, let us keep our focus on our central mission as
partners, to ensure the future well being of the child.

If any parent has any queries regarding this, you may please contactMr. Hiren Parikh by fixing a
telephonic appointment through the Santej Counselor (9099900080), or you may attend a face-face
meeting to address the queries scheduled on 8th April 2017, at 10:30 am (sharp) at Redbricks
Education, Satellite Campus.

Regards,

Mr.Raj Kumar Joshi
The Director
Redbricks Education Foundation


